
Reminder – Cemetery Decorations 

 

       
All winter decorations must be removed from the Newark Cemetery 

and East Newark Cemetery before April 1
st
.  

 

Cemetery personnel will begin removing out-of-season decorations 

starting April 15th.  The Village of Newark is not responsible for damage or 

loss of any decoration, pot, urn or any other items placed in the cemeteries. 

 

NO NEW DECORATIONS ARE TO BE PLACED FROM APRIL 1 TO 

APRIL 15. This will allow Village to clean up the cemeteries for the spring 

season. 

 

If you have any questions, please call (315) 331-6199, or you can visit the 

website at www.villageofnewark.com. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Village of Newark Operations 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 
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